
From:  on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Friday, 11 September 2020 10:46:32 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 10 September 2020 8:42 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Thu, 10/09/2020 - 20:42
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: James
Last Name: Wilcock
Name Withheld: No
Email: j.j.w@live.com
Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2116
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: I think you should incorporate recycled bricks on this project as it has less of an impact on the
overall environment! And near the old brick pit which will give it heritage feel on this modern upgrade. I am a
bricklayer and would love to tender for this project and a local in rydalmere so i have 100% care factor!!!
Would love to hear back from you 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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